Date: _____________

Dear __________________________:

I am writing to request that you return the electric breast pump we loaned you on ___________ (date.) We hope that you and your baby benefited from our breast pump loan program. It is important that we receive the electric breast pump back as soon as possible as we have a limited number of electric breast pumps for a large number of WIC participants.

This pump is now overdue and prevents us from serving other WIC mothers that may need the pump. By not returning the pump you are limiting our ability to help other WIC families.

I expect that you will be able to deliver the electric pump immediately. 

If our WIC office does not hear from you or receive the pump by _____________(date), we will proceed to turn over the breast pump retrieval process to the State of Alaska Fraud Control Unit . Thank you for your prompt response. If you have any questions, please contact me at _________________________.

Sincerely,

WIC Coordinator 

Contact Information

